
  

 

Subh Milis le Helen 

Ba mhaith linn ár mbuíochas a ghabhail le Granny Helen a 

tháinig isteach le cuidiú linn subh milis a dhéanamh leis na 

caora ón ghairdín s’againn. 

 

We would like to give a huge thanks to Granny Helen who 

very kindly came into our school to help the children pick 

the berries from our garden and make jam using them. 

The children had a fantastic time and each child in the 

school was lucky enough to be able to take a jar of our very 

own special jam home! It was delicious! 

 


